
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us: Mrs. Mia Barlow, head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk,  Mrs. Mac bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk  General Enquiries 

office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk, Pastoral a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk.  Our website is www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk. 

Facebook & School App available too. 

Tel:  01772 728153  

  

Friday 13th May 2022 

Diary Dates (also showing on our APP) 

Weeks of 16 & 23 May S.A.Ts for Year 2 

Tuesday 17 May Year 3 Assembly 9:00 am 
Freestyle Football with Jamie Knight (places still available)  
See flyer sent with newsletter & on the  APP 

Monday 23 May Year 1 Trip to Clitheroe Castle 

Wednesday 25 May Year 3 Trip to Ingleborough & Clapham 

Thursday 26 May Year 4 Assembly celebrating Our Lady @2:00 pm 
Young Voices in Manchester 

Friday 27 May Non Uniform Day – more info  
School closes for half-term 3:10 pm 

 
This week in School……. 

 
We hope you loved the whole school photo that is now available 

to buy online – the deadline for ordering is Tuesday 17th May. 
 

Dolphins had a lovely afternoon looking for God's creatures outside using the 
magnifying glasses that they had made.  They drew some lovely pictures 
when they returned to class 

 
Each year we ask parents to update their consents for 
the next academic year – this is now available to do so 
through the APP.  If you wish to have a paper copy   
please contact the office.  Thank you. 

 
Congratulations to eight of our year 4 boys who won the Mid 

Lancs Football final – Ollie G, Stanley, Jamie, Lucas, Patrick, 

Tyler, Fabian & Sebastian – well done to all of you! 

 

Today was the first assembly that parents / carers of children 

who have won “star of the week” were invited – to those that 

came hope you enjoyed it. 

 

Does anyone have any old pots, pans or kitchen utensils etc 

they would be happy to donate to our nursery for the 

children to use in their mud kitchen? 

 
Well done to all our children in Year 6 who have worked 
incredibly hard over the last few months & have now 
completed their SATs. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

  STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Ducklings: Isaac B & Daniel  

Dolphins: Bellatrix & Freddie 

Seahorses: Lucie & Charlie 

Sharks: Sheamus & Joey 

Penguins: Sam 

Bears: Theo T & Alex W 

Leopards: Daisy & Reaghan   

Tigers: Isabella & Amy  

Lions: Poppy I & Elliot  
 

    Best Class Attendance 

Seahorses & Lions 100% 

 

St. Bernard’s Catholic 

Primary School & Nursery 

 
 

On Friday 27th May, we will be having a 
non-uniform day in exchange for a KS1 
book to stock up our school library.  It 

would be great if we could build a 
selection of stories and information 

books so that we have a variety for the 
children in school. 

 
You can donate a book from home, buy 

a new book from the shop or maybe 
even support your local charity shop 

and choose one from there!  As always, 
we thank you for your support with 
this.  We couldn’t do it without you! 
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